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Students Awards 
 

Noah Topham  -  For great participation, showing good 
skills & looking out for team mates. 
 
Olivia Gardiner  -  For great participation and looking out 
for team mates. 
 
 
 

 
 

Book Award  

Olivia Gardiner 
Bridie Barnes 

Matilda Gardiner 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

P & C News 
Pie Collection This Friday. 
 
Pie drive orders will be available for collection at the end 

of school, this Friday 27th June. 
 
Pies can’t go home on the bus, so if you’re unable to  
collect yours, please phone Phoebe on 0417 390 655. 
 

Please send named, sturdy bags in for your order. 
 
Thank you to all who have supported this fundraiser. 
 
 
Phoebe Grimwade  -  P & C President 

2025 School Term dates 

 
Term 2  -  Wednesday 30th April  -  Friday 4th July 
 
Term 3  -  Tuesday 22nd July  -  Friday 26th September 
 
Term 4  -  Monday 13th October  - Friday 19th December 
 
 

 

 
 
P & C 
Our next P & C Meeting will be held from 7.00pm on  
Monday the 11th of August. 
 
Once again there will be the opportunity to attend via 
Teams on the evening. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Semester 1 Reports 
Semester 1 Reports will go home with all students K-6 next 
Monday the 30th of June. 
 
These will be in a different format than we have used  
previously at Bunnaloo Public School.  
 
This weeks newsletter we have attached a copy of the  
cover page that will be included with the new reports, to 
help explain how they will be set up and how best to  
interpret them. 
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Sick  
Thank you to those families that are keeping their child 
home while they are sick. 
 
We do have quite a few bugs going around at the moment. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

End Of Term 2 Dates 
Monday 30th June  -  Semester 1 Reports go home. 
 
Friday 4th July  -  Final Day of term 2 
 
Monday 21st of July  -  Staff Development Day 
 
Tuesday 22nd July  -  All Children Kinder to Year 6 return 
to school. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If any families have egg cartons or 
Odd/Old socks (clean) the would like to 
give to the school, we would be much 
appreciated. 
 
Items are used for art classes. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Book your babysitters the P & C are organising a social night to get 
everyone together. 

All community member , families and friends welcome. 
Over 18 event. 

Details to follow in Term 3 


